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April 19, 2019  
 
 
 
Varkki Pallathucheril, Ph.D. 
Dean, College of Architecture, Art, and Design 
American University of Sharjah 
PO Box 26666 
UNITED ARAB EMIRATES 
 
Greetings, 
 
After reviewing the 5-year Interim Progress Report (IPR) submitted by American University of 
Sharjah Department of Architecture, the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) has 
concluded that the program has demonstrated satisfactory progress toward addressing 
deficiencies identified in the 2-Year Interim Progress Report. 

No further information is required at this time. Statistical Reports are still due annually.   

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the NAAB office. 

 
 

 Very truly yours, 

 
Kevin Flynn, FAIA 
President 
 


